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New Website Streamlines Access to Important Information for  

Water Well Drillers 
             
The Office of Conservation has unveiled a streamlined website for the Water Well Program that will 

provide more expedient access to important regulatory information for Louisiana’s licensed water well 

drillers. The new website, located on-line at http://dnr.la.gov/welldrillers, brings together relevant 

materials into a single “one-stop-shop” that will increase the efficiency of agency operations as well as 

those of water well drillers around the state. 

 

The website includes all required forms for water well construction, installation, notification, and 

registration; relevant state rules and regulations; licensing requirements and documents; convenient 

SONRIS GIS/Data access; a news and announcements section for important updates; links to Continuing 

Education providers; and detailed information on the board members and meetings of the Advisory 

Committee for the Regulation and Control of Water Well Drillers.   

             

                                                                                                For further information, contact:  

                                                                                                Matthew Reonas 

                                                                                                Office of Conservation 

                                                                                                (225) 342-1496 

                        matthew.reonas@la.gov    
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